Gifted and Talented Education — AE Wright Middle School

## **Summer 2023 Newsletter**

Hello A.E. Wright GATE Community!

We want to welcome all of you to the Association of GATE parents for the 2023-2024 school year. We hope you are having a wonderful summer so far.

For All 6th graders and <u>NEW</u> 7th and 8th grade GATE students and families, you are invited to the New Incoming GATE Student Picnic on Sunday, August 20<sup>th</sup> from 5:30 to 7:30 PM at Gates Canyon Park.

This is an informal gathering for **NEW** incoming 6th, 7th and 8th graders & families to get acquainted and to learn about potential carpooling options. **Please find more info and RSVP - http://evite.me/1Yx5gfStN2** 

We also want to plan activities for next year to keep students in all grades connected to their classmates. If you have any great ideas, please submit them to **agpaew@gmail.com**. Also, please see below for instructions on submitting your contact information for an opt-in database to help our GATE families connect with each other.

I look forward to meeting you all soon. Enjoy the rest of summer!

Tisha Banker AGP Chair agpaew@gmail.com

# INTRODUCING GRADE LEVEL REPRESENTATIVES

#### 6th Grade:

Priyanka Jhawer priyankaloya@gmail.com

7th Grade:

Bridget Katz bridgetmkatz@gmail.com

8th Grade:

Nee Zartoshty <a href="mailto:npoulad@gmail.com">npoulad@gmail.com</a>

PLEASE SUBMIT YOUR INFORMATION INTO OUR

### **OPT-IN CONTACT DATABASE**

We would like to provide an option for parents to submit contact information to a class list database so parents and students can reach out and connect with each other. By submitting your information you are agreeing to the following:

- 1. You opt-in to this shared database of contact information for you and your student
- 2. You will not share the this database or the information contained in the database with anyone
- 3. You will not use information contained in this database for anything other than arranging non-school-sponsored social plans
- 4. You will be considerate of others' feelings when planning such events

Please click here to access the submission form:

6th Grade:\_https://forms.gle/7hmny6so5hiQ8j7W6

7th Grade: https://forms.gle/NomuDLZmQt6ZE9CE8

8th Grade: https://forms.gle/wKaqKvdkQRD9qSUq8

## **Visit the Gate Parents Website**

Contact us any time at <a href="mailto:agpaew@gmail.com">agpaew@gmail.com</a>

Follow GATE on Twitter @GATEatAEWright



Association of GATE Parents | 4029 N. Las Virgenes Rd., Calabasas, CA 91302

Unsubscribe aewpfc@gmail.com

<u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data</u>

Notice

Sent byagpaew@gmail.compowered by

